
 
 

 

Date: February 02/23/2023 

 

Attention: CDE Distributor Partners and Sales Representatives 

 

Discontinuation Notice for Series/Type: TH17 AND TH25 
 

Parts Affected… 

☒ Entire series  

☐ Part# XXXXX 

☐ Select part#s…see attached list 

 

Reason for discontinuation… 

☐ Declining market demand 

☐ Change in strategic market focus 

☒ Material no longer available for manufacturing 

 

Effective date:  December 16, 2022 

Last time buy… 

☐ CDE will accept orders through  

☒ Not applicable 

 

Possible replacement series… 

☐ CDE Series XXXXX 

☒ No replacement at this time 

 

Note there is remaining stock on the TH25, please call your Customer Service 

Representative for stock status.  For information regarding this discontinuation 

please contract PM 

Jason Harbin jharbin@cde.com  (864)843-2277  EXT 2249 

mailto:jharbin@cde.com

